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Chairmanôs Comments 
Judge Frank Weaver, Chairman, NWAEDD, Inc. 

As each of you has the opportunity to review the Northwest 
Arkansas Economic Development Districtôs (NWAEDD) 
2021 Annual Report, I anticipate that you will appreciate 
the significant impact the District has made in Northwest 
Arkansas.  

NWAEDD is structured to assist local governments in 
meeting the needs of its citizens by providing a wide array 
of planning, administrative, and technical services 
throughout the region.   

I am proud of our District and the efforts of Joe Willis, 
Executive Director, and all the staff. Together, they have 
brought us to where we are today. As we move forward, 
expect new faces on the Board of Directors as this is an 

election year. Let us welcome and support new board members as we continue 
working towards improving economic development in the district. This in turn helps 
create opportunities for the increasing population of the nine counties we serve.   

Above all, let us be thankful to God for the freedom we have in our Country and lift up 
in prayer those who are suffering in the of suppression of theirs.   

Thank you for allowing me to play a part in helping the District to achieve its mission 
of staying committed to helping local governments and citizens by acting as a regional 
forum to identify issues and opportunities; and to provide leadership in planning and 
implementing programs to improve the quality of life in our District.   


